
        

 
SOUTH EAST SURREY DYSLEXIA ASSOCIATION 

Affiliated to the British Dyslexia Association              SESDA Reg. Charity no.281076 
 

Support Evening for Parents and Carers 
 

 ‘Questions and Discussion’ 
 

Tuesday 19th September 2023   
  7.30pm to 10pm 

 
  A chance for parents and carers to meet Committee 

members, who are themselves parents of dyslexic youngsters, 
and specialist dyslexia tutors, to talk about any concerns they 

have about dyslexia at home or in school. 
Resources and books to help dyslexic pupils will be on display. 
 
This meeting is free and open to all parents and carers who 
have an interest in dyslexia. 
It would be helpful to know numbers beforehand but not 
essential.  Contact sesdadyslexia@hotmail.com 
 
Don’t worry if you cannot make the meeting by 7.30pm. 
Join us when you can. 
  

Holy Trinity Church Centre, Carlton Road, 
Redhill.  RH1 2BX 

 

SESDA Helpline: 01737  556173           E-mail:  sesdadyslexia@hotmail.com 
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